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Thursday 31 December 2020 
 

Dear parents 
 
RE: Further information regarding the school closure for the majority of pupils  
 
Further to the letter sent out this morning, please see updates below:  
 
Critical worker 
The list for critical workers has been updated slightly to include parents whose work is critical to the EU 
transition response.   Please ​click here​ for the updated list.  
 
Extend- Breakfast and afterschool club provision  
Extend will resume for critical worker parents who require full-time on-site provision from Tuesday 5 January. 
A further form via Parentmail will be sent to critical worker parents who have requested a full time on-site 
provision with details of how to book a place at Extend.  The form will be sent on Saturday 2 January and 
parents will have until Sunday 3 January to book their place.  
 
Start and end of the day for the on-site provision  
We will let parents know the times of the start and end of the day for the on-site provision for parents of 
critical worker children and vulnerable children on Monday 4 January, as this is dependent on the number of 
children we will have on site.  Further information on all the arrangements will be sent out to parents on 
Monday 4 January 2021.  
 
With my very best wishes to you and your families.  
 
Tijen Hassan 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision

